
 

 

 

City of Sherwood 

PLANNING COMMISSION    
Stewart Senior/Community Center 

855 N. Sherwood Boulevard 

November 16, 1999 

 

MEETING CANCELLED 
 

 

The November 16, 1999 Regular Commission meeting has  

 

been cancelled.  The following land use issues will be heard  

 

at the December 7, 1999 Regular Commission meeting. 

 
 

 

A. PA 99-4/SP 99-9 Senior Housing NW Plan Map Amendment & Site Plan: (public 

hearing closed, cont’d from 11-2-99 PC Mtg)  a request for a plan map amendment from 

Medium Density Residential High (MDRH) to High Density Residential (HDR) and site plan 

approval for construction of a 25,000 sf, single-story, 38-unit assisted living facility with 

vehicular access to Oregon Street.  Tax Lot 4400, Map 2S 1 32BA. 

 

B. SUB 99-8/VAR 99-2 Nottingham Subdivision Preliminary Plat & Variance (cont’d 

from 11-2-99 PC Mtg):  a request by Joe Broadhurst for preliminary plat approval of a 

53-lot single family subdivision and variance to reduce right-of-way width from 50 feet to 

46 feet.  The site is located at 22120 SW Pacific Hwy, Tax Lot 100, Map 2S 1 31B. 

 


